
 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle: Please join our Sunday Service 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
July 21, 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers, and Sisters, 
 
I would like to wish you all a happy weekend. I hope that you are having a wonderful time with your 
family this summer. 
 
My daughter is leaving for GPA soon. So we take advantage of the time that she is with us. This weekend 
is the last weekend she is with us before she flies to New York. 
 
I won't be attending the church service this Sunday but please join our Sunday Service. I believe it will be 
at Ballard instead of at Windermere. Please check again your email for any updates before Sunday 
Service tomorrow. 
 
God bless you all! 
 
Sincerely 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 
 
Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


